
Due to Government guidance on social-distancing and the Covid-19 virus, it will not 
be possible to hold a physical meeting of the Constitution and Ethics Committee on 
the 22nd April 2020. Arrangements have been made for the press and public to follow 
the decision-making via Cambridgeshire County Council’s YouTube channel.  
 
Members of the public and press can observe the meeting in real-time by following 
this link:  
 
https://www.youtube.com/user/CambsCountyCouncil/featured 
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